




E.A.Baker 
24 Habberley Lane 
Kidderminster 
Worcs 
DY115JT 

29th May 2002 

To Or J Wright 

Dear John 
I very much enjoyed our trip to Bishopton and regretted to 

some extent that we couldn't spend longer there. Since coming back I 
have spoken to 'K' Birdi about a contact at Summerfield.He suggests 
Bob Bosher whose formal title is Head of Programmes.The address 
is 

Royal Ordnance/Bae Systems 
Summerfield 
Kidderminste 
Worcs 
DY11 7RZ 

I would suggest that a fairly formal letter with an initial emphasis on 
"would Summerfield wish to contribute, especially on the Cast Double 
Base Side"rbut not forgetting that they now have 
EDB,Composite,lnhibition,etc on site. 
I have also spoken to Hugh Roberts at Martin-Baker.He has made 
enquiries and suggests that the contact should be Andrew Martin. 
Andrew is the son of Jim Martin. I think that this is one of the two 
brothers,themselves sons of James, the co-founder.Andrew Martin 
told Hugh that they had been approached by the Curator some time 
age and had supplied some film so I think that we need to clarify with 
the Curator before treading in too heavily.Hugh is fairly certain that 
MB will be quite happy to supply exhibition material,hardware,etc.He 
feels that Andrew may not be fully aware of the extent of WA 
involvement with the propellants, particularly the underseat rocket 
pack)extending over a period of over 40 years, to say nothing of the 
10 years consultancy since my retirement! The address is 
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Martin-Baker Aircraft Company Limited 
Higher Denham 
Nr Uxbridge 
Middlesex 
UB95AJ 

I thought that you might find the enclosed ripte .. 
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book interesting.1 am not sure where it came from: I don't think that it came over from Woolwich although the clarity is very much in line ~ith other old ledgers and notebooks I saw there. I was particularly intlge d at this chap sitting in a the lab determining the density of " " nitroglycerine using a density bottle and taking it down to 0 degrees C whilst doing so.1 am also puzzled whY,after several decades of use,it was necessary to determine the densities of GC and 
NG.lncidentaIlY,the values obtained are almost exactly spot on the values still used. 

I am aWqy pI! nex, week but will continue the trawl of my 'archives' when I get b~pk. ' 

Best wishes 

~~ 
E.A.Baker 














































































































